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Hello All, 
I am a landowner in Union County, Oregon, residing in La Grande. I support SB 580.
SB 580 prohibits the use of M-44 cyanide bombs that kill countless wild animals, dogs, other
non-target animals, and have even poisoned people.

I value and support protecting wild and domestic animals and people from this threat. 

Thank you, 
Arielle Star 
705 A Avenue
La Grande, Oregon 97850
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